
From: Dave Trumble 
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 3:55 PM 
To: Sarah Johnson 
Subject: Day of Mourning 
 
Good Afternoon Sarah 
 
The annual Day of Mourning for workers killed, injured and made ill in and due to their workplace is 
just over a month away (April 28th). I am writing in hopes that the municipality of Brockton will, 
again, fly the Labour Council Day of Mourning flag. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in this matter. 
 
Kindest Regards 
Dave 
 
Dave Trumble  
Vice-President, Bruce County 
Grey-Bruce Labour Council 
https://greybrucelabour.wordpress.com/ 
https://www.facebook.com/GBlabour/ 
https://twitter.com/GreyBruceLC 
519 955 1061 
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